
To Our Valued Clients, 

After 49 years of providing veterinary service to our 

Southern Arizona Community it is with a heavy heart that 

we announce the closing of the practice. We have valued 

our time and the relationships we have formed over the 

years.  

Our last day in practice will be July 1, 2022. Please 

contact our office via e-mail at vets@ajovets.com to have 

your pets records e-mailed directly to you. Or call our 

office at (520)623-5728 for other arrangements.  

For medication requests or written prescriptions please 

contact our office on or before June 27th, please allow for 

additional time as we will experience an influx of 

requests in the next couple of weeks.  

Thank you for being respectful of this difficult decision, 

and for the support you have given over the years,  

Dr. Porter and The Ajo Veterinary Clinic Staff. 
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